

Park Lane Primary & Nursery School

Executive Head: Rob Litten **Deputy Executive Head:** Rachel Bains

Thursday 14th November 2019



Nursery Christmas Party – Thursday 12th December

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to let you know about our Nursery Christmas Party. We will have singing, dancing, games and some party nibbles. We may even have a special appearance by 'you know who!'

The party will be held on **Thursday 12th December** at 9.30 am. If your child **does not** normally attend on Thursday morning and would like to come to the party, please fill in the form below and give it to a member of staff.

Your child is welcome to wear their party clothes to Nursery for this session.

Please let us know as soon as possible if your child has any food allergies. We will also send a paper copy of this letter home.

Thank you,

The Nursery Team



Nursery Christmas Party – Thursday 12th December

I would like my child	to come to the Nursery Party on Thursday 12	th
December from 9.30am to 11.30am.		
Signed Date		

